Dear Parents and Guardians,

Welcome back to a new and exciting school year at Munn Elementary School! We hope you had
a wonderful summer filled with unforgettable moments and cherished family time. As we prepare
to embark on this academic journey together, we want to take a moment to encourage you to
get involved in Munn School Parent Association (MSPA).

At Munn, we believe that parental involvement is the key to unlocking the full potential of our
students. Research consistently shows that when parents actively participate in their children's
education, students thrive academically, socially, and emotionally. The MSPA plays a crucial role
in fostering a strong partnership between parents, teachers, and the school community, making
a positive impact on every child's educational experience.

There are numerous reasons to join the MSPA and become an engaged member of our school
community:

1. **Supporting Your Child's Education:** By being involved in the MSPA, you can actively
support and advocate for your child's educational needs. Your input and collaboration with Munn
staff ensure that we provide the best learning environment for all students.

2. **Building Connections:** The MSPA offers a wonderful opportunity to connect with other
parents, fostering a sense of community and shared responsibility for our children's well-being.
You'll have the chance to build friendships and networks that can last a lifetime.

3. **Making a Difference:** As a MSPA member, you can actively contribute to decisions that
impact school programs, events, and initiatives. Your voice matters, and your ideas can lead to
positive changes for our students and school community.

4. **Setting a Positive Example:** By volunteering your time and energy, you show your child
the value you place on education and the importance of giving back to the community. Your
involvement sets a powerful example for them to follow.

5. **Fun and Engaging Activities:** The MSPA organizes a range of fun-filled events,
workshops, and activities that bring parents, teachers, and students together. These events
create lasting memories and enhance the overall school experience.

No matter your schedule or availability, there are various ways to get involved in the MSPA.
Whether you can volunteer during school events, help with fundraising initiatives, or offer your
unique skills and expertise, your contribution is deeply appreciated.

We will hold our first MSPA meeting on September 7th at 6pm in the cafeteria. This meeting will
provide an excellent opportunity for you to learn more about the MSPA's goals and upcoming
activities. We would love to see you there and hear your ideas and suggestions!



If you are interested in joining the PTA or learning more about how you can get involved, please
reach out to us at munnmspa@gmail.com. We encourage all families to sign up for text
messages to your phone via remind app, or MSPA facebook page for updates and information.

Let's work together to create an extraordinary educational experience for our children. Your
participation in the MSPA makes a meaningful difference, and we look forward to welcoming you
into our vibrant and supportive school community.

Thank you for your continued support, and here's to a fantastic school year!
Sincerely,

MSPA Executive Board
President- Nikki Johnson

Vice President- Christine Hunt
Secretary- Kara Speer
Treasure- Katlyn Prosser
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Follow us on Facebook
Munn School Parent
Association (MSPA)

https://www.facebook.com/munnmspa



